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Dear Parents and Carers
I hope that you have enjoyed your half term and are fully rested for a busy term ahead. What a great start to the term! 
Children’s Blogs

If you would like to take a peek at our website, you will find out what your child has been up to this week. Look at the children – Class – Class Blog or click on the link below.

Class 1              https://anson.staffs.sch.uk/blog/category/class-1
Class 2              https://anson.staffs.sch.uk/blog/category/class-2
Class 3              https://anson.staffs.sch.uk/blog/category/class-3
Class 4              https://anson.staffs.sch.uk/blog/category/class-4
Take a look at our website to see our class blogs: https://www.anson.staffs.sch.uk
                     or follow us on Twitter to find out more:  ‎Tweets by @AnsonSchool
Stars of the Week

Congratulations to our Stars of the Week 6.11.20:
Class 1 – Jacob
Class 2 – Jaiden, Penny and Toby 
Class 3 – Lily and Freddie
Class 4 – Riley and Georgia
Well done everyone and Happy Birthday to Rhian, Jaiden, Luke and Scarlett.
Celebration Worship
Thank you so much for attending our whole school Celebration Worship: I hope you enjoyed hearing all of the wonderful things our stars of the week have been up to. We hope you can join us again next week!
Homework
All homework is to be accessed via the website and this is weekly. Please look at the tab –children - click on your child’s class and the homework is there for them to complete. If you have any problems, please contact the school office for more information.
Class 2 https://anson.staffs.sch.uk/children/class-2/class-2-homework
Class 3 https://anson.staffs.sch.uk/children/class-3/class-3-homework
Class 4 https://anson.staffs.sch.uk/children/class-4/class-4-homework
Covid-19
It has certainly been a different start to the term with a second lockdown and numerous changes that we have had to make in order to keep adults and children safe. We are constantly reviewing our practice which means sometimes changes, that need to be made, leave you with very little notice: I hope you understand this is not down to the school but instead a response to government guidelines.  An email has been sent to parents and carers earlier this week, outlining immediate changes that we have had to make but this is a summary:

· Picking up times that are outlined below
· Adults wearing face coverings when coming into school

· Teachers being allowed to wear face shields

· Children being allowed to wear face coverings if they wish

· PE kit being worn to come to school when PE and Games are timetabled
· Chocolate Bingo cancelled

· Reading books to be changed every Monday for Class 1 and Class 2 (email to follow)

· Singing in school to be kept to a minimum – preferably outside

· Virtual music lessons – Y5/6

· Virtual French lessons – Y1-6

· Children kept in bubbles

· Cancellation of open evenings for prospective parents

Dropping off and picking up:
Thank you all for getting your children in to school on time. Thank you all for having only one adult coming into the school to drop off and collect, which helps minimise the numbers entering and exiting the school at one given time. Thank you to Class 4 parents standing off the path and on the carpark which has certainly helped exiting the school more easily. 
Remember, if you have more than one child, then you can drop off at the earliest start time and pick up at the latest finish time – this helps to minimise adults having to stand around waiting for siblings. 
Reminder of staggered start and end times to the school day:
                                  Start of the day

8.30am – class 4
8.35am – class 3

8.40am – class 2

8.45am – class 1

End of day

3.00pm – class 1

3.10pm – class 2

3.20pm – class 3

3.30pm – class  4

On Fridays, school will be closing after lunch. Pupils who are not attending care club will be dismissed as follows:

1.00pm – class 1

1.10pm – class 2

1.20pm – class 3

1.30pm – class 4
Reminder:  Precious Peeps can provide care for Friday afternoons (1.30pm – 3.30pm), so please contact the office if your circumstances change and additional child care is needed during the term. 
Please do not send your child into school if they are displaying any of the following:

· Temperature above 37.5C

· Cough

· Loss of taste or smell

WEBSITE
Reminder: Please check our website for news, events, newsletters and children’s blogs. The website is a place to go to see up to date information and updates regarding COVID 19.
Dates for the Diary
	Monday 2nd November
	School open for all pupils 

	Wednesday 11th November
	Virtual School Remembrance Service 10.45am – Parents Invited via Google Meet – Google link provided via email – Reverend Simon and Year 6

	Friday 13th November
	Children in Need – Non-uniform day - £1 donation

	Friday 13th November
	Children in Need – Fish and chips takeaway and Pudsey biscuit!

	Monday 16th November
	Anti-Bullying Week

	Thursday 26th November 
	Nativity and Christmas productions filming 

	Friday 27th November
	Virtual Christingle Service – 9.30 am - Parents invited – invitation to be emailed

	Friday 27th November
	Silver Santa gift boxes to be handed to school office

	Friday 4th December
	Nativity and Christmas Production Live stream – details to follow

	Tuesday 15th December
	Informal parents Meeting – details to follow

	Wednesday 16th December 
	Christmas lunch – details to follow

	Wednesday 16th December 
	Christmas Party – party clothes – dress to impress!

	Monday 21st December –  3rd January inclusive
	School closed for Christmas

	Monday 4thth January
	School open for pupils


Thank you for all your support during these difficult times: stay safe, stay healthy and enjoy the weekend.
Kind regards
Nicola Jarrett
Headteacher
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